
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Date:   March 13, 2015 

 

To:   Roger Stancil, Town Manager 

 

From:  Todd LoFrese, Assistant Superintendent for Support Services 

 

Re:   Board Resolution 

 

Earlier this week, the Board of Education approved a resolution responding to the Town 

Council’s inquiry of our interest in a school site at Obey Creek.  The resolution is 

attached.  Please share the resolution with the Town Council, along with our appreciation 

for honoring the school site designation process. Please feel free to contact me with any 

questions you may have. 
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